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Briefing Event for the Voluntary & Community Sector


Voluntary Action Westminster in partnership with Westminster Primary Care Trust is holding an important Briefing Session on:
21 September 2006

10.00 a.m. - 12.00 noon

(Lunch provided)
Soho Centre for Health and Care,

1 Frith Street, London W1V 5DH
(Please note new venue)

Hear how recent NHS changes in the NHS may affect the Voluntary and Community Sector, and bring new opportunities for service delivery in primary and community care. 
The event will focus on the following policy areas:

· Commissioning a Patient-led NHS

· Patient Choice 
· Practice Based Commissioning 

Bookings will be taken on a first–come, first-served basis. The maximum number on the event is limited to 50. If you would like to attend the Briefing Event, please contact Abu Sufian on 020 7535 0484, Fax: 020 7723 8929 or Email: asufian@vawcvs.org by the 4 September.
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Speakers:


Paul Jenkins, Director of Service Development 


Dr Mark Atkinson, Associate Director of Service Development


Dr Dennis Abadi, Chair of the PEC








